
Ms.
WebsterWebster

ABOUT MEABOUT ME
My name is Shulamith Webster, and I’m thrilled to be your child’s teacher for the
2024-2025 school year. Starting kindergarten with a brand new teacher can be a
little scary when you’re five, but I hope those nerves disappear quickly as we get
to know each other. I’m excited to be at Mountain Point and predict an awesome

year for all of us! I believe a child’s learning experience requires a team: the
student, the teacher, and the parents, so if you ever have questions or concerns,

please feel free to reach out.

CONTACTCONTACT
Email: shulamith.webster@jordandistrict.org

FAVORITESFAVORITES

I have three kids in grades 7, 5, and 2.
When I’m not working or hanging out with my family, you’ll find me walking or
reading. 
I moved here from Washington state to go to college (Westminster Alumni!)
and have enjoyed living here ever since.
This will be my sixth year teaching kindergarten and my second year at
Mountain Point. 

FUN FACTSFUN FACTS

Please join our class in
Parent Square!

DIET COKE (IS THERE ANY
OTHER DRINK?)
UTAH JAZZ
READING
CINNAMON BEARS


